
Building Stronger 
Communities  

 

We want to hear from  
members of the community. 

 

SD43 seeks to make improvements and provide benefits to 
multiple school sites in Coquitlam, including Glen 
Elementary and Centennial Secondary. To do so, SD43 
proposes to sell the surplus 1.2 acres of land at 3064 Glen 
Drive to the City of Coquitlam to generate the funding 
necessary to make these improvements. 

 
There will be a presentation followed by an opportunity to 
provide feedback. 
 
When:   Tuesday, November 21, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Where:  Glen Elementary School - Gymnasium 
              3064 Glen Drive, Coquitlam  

 
 
 

www.sd43.bc.ca 
 


